From: Anita.O.Crews

Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2014 4:00 PM

To: Salamido, Holly; Viola, Salvatore T; McDargh, Elizabeth; Alcantar, Larry; Howard, John ]

Cc: Hankinson, D'andra A; Richardson, Ginger S; Zaltman, Mark; STEIN, MICHAEL H; HURST, KEISHA M;
Anderson, John E; Wilson, Natisia G; Hawkins, Linda K

Subject: FW: Unions Notification Request — DRAFT Details, Interagency Agreement Assignments and
Intergovernmental Personnel Act Assignments

Importance: High

Greetings;

Please accept this correspondence as official notification to American Federation of
Government Employees National Council HUD, and National Federation of Federal Employees
(NFFE) that a copy of Handbook 750.1 (Details, Interagency Agreement Assignments and
Intergovernmental Personnel Act Assignments Policy) is attached for your review.

If you have any questions, please contact the Headquarters Employee Labor Relations
Divisions, at 202-708-3373 or your ELR Branch Chief.

Thanks,



